
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Badgers have been working incredibly hard and behaving so well that they have earned themselves a marble party. This will take 
place on the 8th December (Friday). They have chosen to have a pyjama/blanket/movie marble party. This will be in the afternoon 
of the 8th, so please can your child come to school in their school clothes and they will change at lunch.  
 
Can they bring:  

- Pyjamas  
- Blankets (and pillows if you would like)  
- Snacks to share with the class (no nuts please) 

 
If you have any questions then please do ask,  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Will Kyte 

 

Seal CE Primary 
Zambra Way 

TN15 0DJ 
TEL: 01732 762388 

 
 

office@inspiream.org.uk 
 

CEO – Mrs Liz Mitchell 
ceo@inspiream.org.uk 

 
Head of School – Mrs Tamsin Jones 

sealheadofschool@inspiream.org.uk 

 
 
 
 


